
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
RJanuary 8, 2021 
 
 
 
Mr. Jeffrey Stoke 
Director of Economic Development/Deputy County Administrator 
Prince George County 
P.O. Box 68 
Prince George, VA 23875-0068 
 
 
Re:  Holland PG Property 
 Virginia Business Ready Sites Program 
 Site Characterization Tier Level 
 
Dear Jeff, 
 
The Virginia Economic Development Partnership (VEDP) has reviewed the site characterization 
information for the Holland PG Property. Based on the information provided, VEDP has confirmed the 
site meets the Tier 4 designation under the Virginia Business Ready Sites Program (BRSP). 
 
By achieving the Tier 4 level, the site is considered “Business Ready” and is designated as a 
“Certified Site” by VEDP. For more information on the BRSP tier levels, visit the BRSP page on the 
VEDP website at https://www.vedp.org/vbrsp. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John Loftus 
Sites and Buildings Manager 

https://www.vedp.org/vbrsp

